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Dear Parent/Carer,  

Friday 22nd May 2020 
 

Coronavirus Update  
 

It’s been a busy week for Grove House as we continue to make plans to reopen school on the 1st June for children in 
reception, year 1 and year 6 should it be safe to do so.  
 
We are thankful that the community is taking the decision of reopening and safety so seriously. Teachers have been 
busy working behind the scenes to complete risk assessments for the different areas in schools that we are using.  As 
the school building has been out of use for so long we have to carry out additional health and safety checks. PPE for 
first aid has also been ordered and we eagerly await delivery of the resources we need. All these things take time and 
we want to take this time to get it right for both our families and our staff.  
 
As always, we continue to listen to government guidance and updates. There has been huge debate in the media this 
week over the reopening date; should any information be released that makes us rethink our decision to reopen, our 
parents will be the first to know. More information will be sent out next week regarding the reopening of school to 
keep parents informed, including information on drop off and pick up time and school lunches. 
 
Next week should really be half term. During lockdown, teachers have worked tirelessly to keep in touch and set work 
for home learning. During half term, we will continue to ensure work is available on our online platforms including 
Purple Mash and Facebook. Teachers however, will not be making as many phone calls home next week but if you 
need us we are still here and be contacted in the usual ways. Hanson Hub will be operating as usual.  
 
Finally, I would like to wish all our families who are celebrating Eid this weekend ‘Eid 
Mubarak.’ I am sure celebrations this year will be very different but I am hopeful that the 
time we can be with our families again won’t be too far away. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Miss L Clapham  
(Headteacher) 
 
 
 
 
 


